
 

Hello fellow gardeners. Here is our latest information update! 

Becoming a Trust 

Because of new legislation from HMRC and after advice from the NSALG we have been 

in the process of turning our Association into a Trust. We are attempting to do this in a 

way which is as simple as possible to avoid too much bureaucracy! Wish us luck! 

Events 

By the time this is published we will have held 2 events, a barbecue for plootholders 

and our all-important AGM 

Yealmpton Show Success! 

Hearty congratulations to plot holders Alyson, David and Sally ( L-R )  for their success 

and awards in the  plant showing at the recent Yealmpton Show! 

      

Apply for Your Plot 

We currently have vacant plots and priority is given to people who live in Wembury 

Parish, so why not join us and get a plot ready for the next growing season?! 

You can apply online at https://e-voice.org.uk/wemburyallotments/ 

No matter your experience you will be made welcome. 

Apply for a plot, attend our events, and join our community. See you at the allotments! 

Wembury Allotment Association Committee 

https://e-voice.org.uk/wemburyallotments/

